
TO:  Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council 
 
SUBJECT: Dedvukaj Residence -   Cal #66-17WP, #12-17SW 
  170 Elmwood Road, South Salem 
  Sheet 47, Block 10056, Lot 38 
 
DATE:   May 8, 2018 

 
The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) continues to have the concerns expressed in the previous 
documents  (April 4 and April 7) The site-walk did not alleviate the concerns and with the additional 
possibility of blasting, added a new concern. 
 
Recent input from members of the Elmwood Road community  including photos that show high water 
levels on the property, raise significant concerns and questions about the impact on the stream water 
quality including Scott’s Reservoir  and the need for sign off from the Army Corps of Engineers  
 
The CAC would like to see detailed wetland mitigation plans, storm water pollution control plans as 
well as the opinion of the Army Corps of Engineers. 


